
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

41/20 22 October 2020 

 
COMMUNITY AWARENESS 

 
AGGREGATE CARTAGE 

 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to make the residents of Christmas Island aware 
that Excessive Truck Movement will be taken place commencing from Saturday 24th 
between the hours of 7am and 4pm until finished (approximately 1 week).  
 
The route is from the CI Wharf along Murray Road, Phosphate Hill Road and Vagabond 
Road.  
 
The Shire of Christmas Island apologises for any inconveniences. Thank you for your 
patience. 
    
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr Graeme 
Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) or                  
Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


